

									March 30, 2020

To our Suppliers & Customers:
In addition to our Park and Recreational products, Plastic Recycling of Iowa Falls, Inc. also manufactures a line of products that are supplied to various customers, one of which is the Department of Defense.
We have been identified, as outlined by the Office of the Director of the U.S. Department of Homeland Security, as “Essential Critical Infrastructure Workers” in a directive dated March 19, 2020 .  Their intent is to “ensure the continuity of functions critical to public health as well as economic and national security.”  Accordingly members of this workforce (like ourselves) “have a special responsibility to maintain our normal work schedule.”
Plastic Recycling of Iowa Falls, Inc. is supporting this effort, however, our first and foremost priority is providing for the health and safety of our employees and their families during this difficult period of time.  We have implemented a business continuity plan, and as such, may find it necessary to operate with a reduced staff as the current economical conditions dictate.  At this time, we have full capability to produce and ship our complete product line.
We thank you for your support and look forward to your future business.
Sincerely,

Jim Hoffman
President
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